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NIPWG Letter: 05/2015 

To NIPWG Members Date 04 January 2016 

Dear Colleagues, 

Subject: Review of the MPA Data Classification and Encoding guide  

 
References: NIPWG letter 02/2015 

 

Thank you to the NIPWG members Japan, Netherlands, US (NGA) and Jeppesen who responded to 
the NIPWG Letter 02/2015.  

 

The comments made have been incorporated into the document and have been marked with the 
reference to the originator. 

The next step is that you should acknowledge the comments and that you are invited to reply on them 
or/and to provide additional comments/suggestions/contributions. 

Thus, the latest version of the DCEG is attached to this email for your convenience and is also 
available on the wiki at  

http://wp12183585.server-he.de/npubwiki/wiki/index.php/File:DCEG.doc 

or directly at  

http://wp12183585.server-he.de/npubwiki/wiki/images/a/a9/DCEG.doc 

 

Please bear in mind that only chapters 1-3 should be reviewed. 

 

I would like to invite you to provide feedback by the 31 January 2016 at the latest. 

 

Yours sincerely,  

 

Jens Schröder-Fürstenberg, Chairman 
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